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Houle, Brian (Crofton)

From: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 8:29 AM
To: Houle, Brian (Crofton)
Subject: Cowichan Watershed update: June 25, 2024

Good morning, 
 
We were guided earlier this year that if we could achieve a full lake level on June 25th, that there would be enough water to sustain 7.08 cms through to 
mid-September and we have achieved that. Later today, the final flow reduction down to 7.08 cms will be made and flow will be held there as long as 
possible. 
It is still possible that a flow reduction will be needed in September, to avoid pumping program this year, but there may be enough to sustain 7 cms. 
Weather prediction continues to show some rainfall with warmer weather indicated for 2 weeks out. 
The “Lake Level and River Flow guide” chart is useful again as it now indicates lots of water for 7 cms and provides insight into when lake level is not high 
enough for 7 cms. 
 
There will be a weekly telephone call tomorrow but given no further adjustments of river flow for the summer, June 26th will be the last weekly telephone 
call. Weekly calls will begin again in the fall, if there is a need to reduce flow to below 7 cms. 
                Call in at 11:00 AM and to number 1-877-385-4099 and code 9021854 # 
 
Regards, 
Brian 
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Brian Houle – Catalyst Crofton 
A Paper Excellence Company 
Manager, Environment 
Cell: 250-715-8718 
www.paperexcellence.com 
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This email and its contents are for the exclusive benefit of Paper Excellence Canada Holdings. 
 
Legal Disclaimer: This e-mail and any attachment(s) are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately by return e-mail, delete this e-mail and do not copy, use or disclose it to any other person.  


